CALL FOR PAPERS

III OXBRIDGE CONFERENCE ON BRAZILIAN STUDIES

We invite all students and researchers with projects related or applied to Brazil to present their work at the III Oxbridge Conference on Brazilian Studies.

The III Oxbridge Conference on Brazilian Studies is a multi-disciplinary event that brings together scholars from natural sciences, social sciences, humanities and arts to discuss topics concerning Brazil. It is organised by both Cambridge University and Oxford University Brazilian Societies, and counts with an increasing number of researchers from the UK and worldwide. This year, with the support of BP the Conference will take place at St Edmund Hall, University of Oxford, on May 10th, 2014.
We emphasise that the Conference is also open to researchers of STEM issues, given that they provide potential uses, significance or applications of their findings to Brazil.
If you would like to present a paper or a poster, please send an email to submissionoxbridge@gmail.com with your name, university/institution affiliation, programme of study, title of paper, and a 300-word abstract. Please, specify whether you would like to present a paper or a poster.

The deadline for submitting an abstract is March 8th, 2014.
All information including registration fees, programme and prizes will be available online in due course. Please visit the Conference website: http://oxbridgeonbrazilstudies.webs.com
